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The proposal to develop the land next to the 

dental surgery in the centre of Chudleigh caused 

a huge backlash last year and there was much 

relief when the application was refused consent 

by the District Councilôs development control 

committee last September. Last week came the 

news that the applicant has appealed against this 

refusal of consent.  

To refresh your memory, or for anyone 

new to Chudleigh, the proposal was to demolish 

the existing single storey commercial unit and 

replace it with a building consisting of a retail 

unit at ground level and seven dwellings.  

All appeals are considered by the       

independent Planning Inspectorate. There is no 

appeal hearing, the Inspectorate purely         

considers written representations. As a matter of 

course it will consider all the written comments  

submitted during the original application     

process so if you made comments at that time 

and have nothing new to add there is no need to 

write to the Planning Inspectorate.  

If you did not comment during the    

application process and now wish to do so, or 

have something new to say, you can submit 

comments online at: 

www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-inspectorate  

or by posting three copies of your letter to The      

Planning Inspectorate, 3/05a Wing, Temple 

Quay House, 2 The Square, Bristol, BS1 6PN. 

Comments will not be acknowledged but will be 

forwarded to the Appellant and TDC and will be 

published on the TDC website for general  

viewing. 

Comments must be submitted by 8th 

April quoting reference 3144985.  If comments 

are submitted after the deadline, the Inspector 

will not normally look at them and they will be 

returned. 

Here We Go Again... 

New Drop-In Surgery 

Town Councillors like to hear from residents 

about concerns or issue that they haveïor ideas 

to make the town better. So, following a       

proposal from Councillor Chris Webb, there 

will be a Saturday drop-in surgery at the Town 

Hall, starting on Saturday 2nd April. The     

surgery will run from 10am to 12 noon and will 

be held in the Clerkôs office, which is at the 

bottom of the main staircase. You donôt need an 

appointment, you simply drop in and talk. 

Maybe you want to report a pot hole in 

your street, complain about anti-social         

behaviour or find out more about a planning 

application. If so, just drop in and talk to a  

councillor. It doesnôt matter what the issue is as 

long as it is related to Chudleigh. Councillors 

may not be able to answer your query on the 

spot but they will ensure that you get an answer 

in the days that follow.  

Once a month, a member of the      

Chudleigh policing team will also be available, 

duties   permitting. 

Stop Press: 16th March 

http://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-inspectorate
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From the Editor  Friends of   
Chudleigh Library 
from Chairman, Douglas Neely 

I t was disappointing, if not 

totally unexpected, to hear 

about the appeal that has been 

lodged against the decision last 

September to turn down the 

application for development of 

the site in the centre of town. 

We can only hope that the   

Planning Inspectorate will see 

things in the same light as CTC 

and TDC and take note of the 

significant level of public   

feeling against the current 

design, which is currently  

unchanged..  

As stated in the article 

on page 1, any comments 

should be in by 8th April; but 

since all previous comments 

and objections will be carried 

forward for consideration,  

only new comments or        

objections are required at this 

point. 

This month we have 

three closing dates to think 

about. All nominations for the 

2016 Citizen of the Year award 

must be in by Friday 18th. Who 

do YOU think deserves to   

receive the award this year? 

When I was working 

with the junior reporters at the 

school last week, they were all 

talking about the competition 

to design the Carnival        

Brochure cover. Entries for 

this are due in by Thursday 

24th. 

And finally on Thursday 

31st, entries close for the 

Chudfest Brochure cover   

competition. This oneôs for the 

adults in town and with a   

season ticket for this yearôs 

festival as the prize, itôs well 

worth all you budding artists 

having a go. 

A special mention for 

the charity concert in the 

church on 9th April. Nii will be 

telling us about progress on his 

school in Ghanaðand there 

will be another chance to have 

a go at his wonderful          

collection of African drums. 

But youôll have to get in line 

behind me! 

Have a great month 

and a very happy Easter.  

Kate 

If you would like more information about Friends of Chudleigh 

Library, please contact Jill Hughes (Librarian, Chudleigh Library)  

on 852469 or Douglas Neely (Chairman) on 853456. 

Copy date 31st March for the April issue. Reserve your space in 

advance: editors@chudleighphoenix.co.uk or phone Kate on 854611. 

The editor reserves the right to edit copy for considerations of space. 

The views expressed in CP are not  necessarily those of the editor. 

Gorgitoôs Ice Rink 
Prize-winner, 2015 Self-Published Book of the Year Awards 

A tale of love, loss and broken promises 

by local author Elizabeth Ducie 

Available from Chudleigh Phoenix  Publications 

01626 854611; editors@chudleighphoenix.co.uk 

 

 

 

Perfect 

for a bus 

ride in the 

rain !  

Thanks to this monthõs sponsors:  

Stover School, RJC Wills and Webselect  

 

Out in July  

 

The new thriller 

by local author 

Elizabeth Ducie 

 

Not everything 

is black or white 

After a quiet start to 2016, FOCL springs back into action with 

two events in the Library in April. We will be celebrating 400 

years of Shakespeare between 2pm and 4pm on Saturday 23rd 

April (his birthday of course) We would like you to bring along 

your favourite Shakespeare bits and be ready to read them out. 

You can of course just come along and listen. This is a fun event 

and no grand acting is required, just sharing a mutual admiration 

of the Bard. Light Refreshments will be served with a fee of £2 

payable at the door.  

On Monday 25th April, two of the rising stars in the world 

of British Crime Writing will be at the Library to talk to us about 

their latest books. Clare Donoghue, will be talking about her new 

book Trust No One, featuring her two main characters, DS Jane 

Bennett and DI Mike Lockyer. Chris Ewan, best known for the 

Good Thief series of travelling adventures featuring Charlie     

Howard, will be talking about his new stand-alone novel. Tickets 

are £2 and include light refreshments. Tickets and more          

information about these events are available from the Library. The 

tickets for the Crime Writers need to be bought in advance. 

mailto:editors@chudleighphoenix.co.uk
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On 22nd February our Greek week began. This week was to let 

us find out what it was like in Ancient Greek times. We had a 

range of different activities to explore the Greek world.  
 

Art  

Our first art activity was making Greek pots. The pots 

were just plain to begin with but we had to add lots of detail to 

them.  
 

Lego 

Julian Surtees came in to school to build Lego water 

wheels, After we had built them, we went outside to test them 

to see if they worked. Some of them fell apart though!  
 

Food 

During our week, we tried some types of Greek food.  

Some of them were disgusting but some were delicious. Here 

are some of the foods we tried: fennel, feta, olives, pitta bread, 

asparagus, grape juice and chickpeas.  
 

Dressing Up  

On Friday 26th we came into school dressed up as 

Greeks. We had a Greek Olympics and had loads of fun events 

including: shot put, javelin, running and discus. We had a great 

time!  

Our week was fab! As well as having so much fun, we 

learnt a lot about the Greek culture and much, much more!  

Greek Week Comes Again by Hattie and Katy -Grace 

The Childrenõs Voice  

On Thursday  3rd march, we dressed up as our favourite book 

characters. We did lots of fun activities.  

When we dressed up, everyone was trying to guess who 

was who. For example: The Queen of Hearts, Harry Potter, 

Gangsta Granny and Mr Stink. It was very funny. We brought in 

our favourite books, so people could see who we were. Some of 

our favourite books were: Next Top Villain, Atticus Claw, Tom 

Gates, Gangsta Granny and Winnie the Pooh. Wow! 

We also made brilliant book marks! We put our own  

designs for a book character on the front and on the back we 

wrote three books weõd seen that we would like to read. Some 

of the ones were: Hetty Feather and Tom Gates but the most 

popular one was The Parent Agency . We also shared extracts 

from our favourite book. Some were real cliff -hangers! 

We had a brilliant day! We were all sad when it ended 

but we got World Book Day vouchers to spend either at the 

book fair or at a book shop.  

Wonderful World Book Day  by Eliza and Jessica  

On 18th to 20th March, Sport Relief will be held 

to raise money for charity.  

Sport Relief first started in 2002, is held every two 

years, and is a branch of Comic Relief. Over the last two years 

Sport Relief has helped 939,500 people and 50% of the money 

goes to the worldõs poorest countries. The other 50% goes to 

vulnerable people in the UK.  

Some of the events people are taking part in are running, 

swimming, cycling and many more events. 

In Chudleigh School we are dressing up as our favourite 

sporting characters to raise money.  

Please can you participate and raise money for Sport 

Relief too?  

Super Sport Relief!  By Dominic and Jun-Li 

None of the reporters from years 5 and 6 was available to work 

on CP this month. So Iõd like to introduce you to the             

understudies from Year 4 who were awesome (a word usually 

banned from articles in Childrenõs Voice, but Iõm the Editor, so 

Iõm allowed to break the rules!). So a big hello, welcome and 

thank you to: Dominic, Eliza, Hattie, Jessica, Jun -Li and Katy -

Grace. I look forward to working with you again.  

Year 4 To The Rescue   

 

The 

new 

team 
from 

Year 4   

 

 

Ancient 

Greece 

comes to 

Chudleigh 

 

 

Pupils and 

teachers dress 

up for World 

Book Day 

FOCS Easter Fair  

Friday 18th March  

Details page 5  


